Thomas, Robert

From:

Sent:

04 October 2019 00:03

To:

Thomas, Robert

Subject:

Re: Hackney Carriage & Private Hire Licensing Policy Consultation

Dear Mr Thomas Robert,

I m writing to express my opposition regarding the amendment regarding changes to requirements regarding window tinting in licensed vehicles.

My car windows are not tinted but the market is proposing more vehicles with tinted windows, as such, if I plan to buy a car, surely the options given will be cars with tinted windows, and to suit the licence requirements an extra cost will occur, which make it difficult to licenced private and public hire to sustain.

I look forward to hearing from you.

Yours Sincerely